

# PARENT FAQ:

## Q: WILL TEMPERATURES BE TAKEN UPON DANCER ARRIVAL?

A. YES. Both entrances are equipped with touch-less, infrared body temperature scanning devices. All students must use scan their wrist each time they enter the buildings. They will be notified whether or not their body temperature is "normal". If an elevated temperature is detected, the student will be isolated until a parent can be reached.

## Q: WILL CLASSES DISMISS EARLY?

A. NO. Classes will utilize the full time per the schedule. However, we will use 5 minutes of class time to sanitize areas that dancers have used.

## Q: ARE THE LOBBIES CLOSED TO PARENTS FOR OBSERVATION OR WAITING?

A. YES. To reduce potential exposures, our lobbies are currently closed to parents for observation and/or waiting. We invite our parents to watch any class virtually through the ZOOM virtual classrooms. Parents are welcome to come inside for front desk assistance if needed.

# Q: DO PARENTS NEED TO PICK DANCERS UP AT THE DOOR?

**A. YES** for dancers ages 9 & under, we request that parents pick up dancers outside the south and west sides of the lobby doors.